FIRE & RESCUE SERVICE WARD REPORT

The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by Scottish Fire & Rescue Service providing an update on activity across
the ward to 30" September 2021.

The committee was asked to note the content of the report.
Decision

To note the content of the report



